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A Message from the Safety Director 

The New Jersey Department of Health issued new standards for Youth Summer Camps on June 9, 2021. 
The updated requirements include: 

• Standards for employee training 
• Hygiene practices 
• Screening for COVID-19 
• Face coverings 
• Social distancing 
• Infection control/monitoring 
• Maintaining a plan for if someone becomes sick  

Additional information can be found on the NJ Department of Health Youth Camps webpage.  

The Safety Director strongly recommends those in charge of youth summer camps review the new 
standards and guidance document issued by the NJ Department of Health.  

https://nj.gov/health/legal/covid19/2021%20Youth%20Camp%20Standards%206-9-21%20Final.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/health/ceohs/sanitation-safety/youthcamps.shtml

